Sherry Sian

From: WLED Manager [wildlife@lutselke.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2003 12:57 PM

To: Sherry Sian

Subject: EA-Consolidated Goldwin Ventures Inc. diamond exploration (Drybones Bay) MV2003C0003
Hi Sherry, :

I just wanted to introduce myself as the new Wildlife, Lands, & Envirconment Manager for .
the Lutsel K’e Dene First Nation as of May 20. Things are scmewhat hectic around here due
to the changeover in staff, and I have come across the notice of May 8 regarding the
referral to EA of the above proposal. It is unclear whelther or not the previous manager
{Howard

Townsend) submitted any response to this letter, so just in case he didn't, I am formally
requesting that Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation remains on the distribution list for any
correspondence related to this EA. I apologize that this response is submitted past the
stated deadline of May 16. Sincerely, Monica Krieger Wildlife, Lands, & Environment
Manager Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation -

Box 28 Lutsel K'e, NT XOE 1340
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